EDITORS' COLUMN

With this issue, The Jefferson Journal of Psychiatry, a Resident
Publication, comes into being.

The purpose of this journal is to provide a forum for the
presentation of ideas, data, and discussion. We are trying to give
residents a setting in which to communicate in a way more formal than
the seminars of residency training, but 1less forbidding than national
journals.

We wish to acknowledge Dr. Harvey Schwartz for his inspiration
and enthusiasm in beginning this project, and Mrs. Debra Kohler for
her many hours spent putting the final product together.

Comments about THE JOURNAL and its contents are welcome. They
should be addressed to THE JOURNAL, 3 Curtis Clinic, 1015 Walnut Street,
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19107.



